
SONAS CHRISTIAN HOLIDAYS  
 
 

NEWSLETTER  -  DECEMBER 2024 
 

 
Dear Friends 
 
We are delighted to announce that our destinations are now live on our web site! 
 
It feels like a huge achievement for us, and I thank my Trustee colleagues for their 
fantastic e>orts in planning and negotiating all venues.  Also, a big thanks must go to our 
Holiday Leaders who have agreed to take on the responsibility of leading each holiday 
and taking time out of their busy schedules. We are most grateful to them all. 
 
A big mention must also be acknowledged to Doug Mackay our web designer at Inverness 
Design Studio who has answered so many emails and done numerous changes to get the 
web site in a format that is suitable.  Technology continues to advance, and we are most 
thankful for his suggestions and invaluable advice. As a result, we are now able to take 
online payments as well. 
 
So, we are ‘open for business’ and we look forward to seeing all the bookings coming in 
as there has been considerable interest in SONAS Christian Holidays. 
 
We are planning to have two meetings each year, one Fellowship Day in the springtime 
and one in November to celebrate all our holidays and hear stories of our many travels.   
 
Season’s Greetings to you all and may you know the joy of the ‘Prince of Peace’ at this 
time in your lives. 

 
 
 

Elsie Normington 
Inverness 
Chairperson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
www.sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
Send enquiries to email address:   sch@sonaschristianholidays.com 


